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To Whom This concerns

I would like to object to further housing development in paddock wood and surrounding
areas for various reasons including:

There has not been any opportunity for the Town Council or other consultees to
participate in any consultation or engagement activities with TWBC during this
consultation period and the accessibility of the documentation consulted on has been
poor and difficult for many in the community to understand. Given the scale and
complexity of the changes proposed as part of this consultation and the proposed changes
to the Paddock Wood Strategic Sites Addendum TWBC should have held

consultation activities for people to engage and to give people the opportunity to better
understand what changes are being proposed by the Council.

As a Paddock Wood resident who has only moved into the area (not into a new building)
in 2022 I am saddened and frustrated by the excessive construction and planning that has
happened in the past 2 years. My dogs walks have been reduced, there are close to no
satisfactory health and wellbing (including sports) provisions, the amount of pollution has
increased, the traffic is becoming unbearable and lack of commercial road development
occurring have highlighted the clear neglect around these highly important elements of
residential living.

Not to mention flooding management is out of control and yet we still pay higher council
tax than surrounding areas.
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Regards
Mrs Rosaria Barreto-Ellis





